
Sex Offender Notices Available 
Lake County residents can request e-mail notification that a sex offender has moved 
into their neighborhood through either a link on the sheriff’s web site, 
www.sheriffdunlap.org, or through the Ohio Attorney General’s web site, 
www.ag.state.oh.us  At the AG’s web site residents can request the notification or 
simply view records, including maps and pictures, of sex offenders within one mile of 
a given address. 


